
Parish Office  
Office staff:   Uiesemaalii Holmes 
  Sarah Laurenson 
  Kula Bower 
 
Custodian: Sitiveni Pouvalu  
  027 724 9986 
 
Office Hours: Tuesday  to Friday  
  10am to 3pm 
 
75 Taranaki Street, Te Aro, Wellington 6011 
04 384 7695 / office@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 

Ministry Team 
Rev Utumau’u Pupulu,  
(Parish Superintendent) 
021 842 883 
utumauu@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 
Rev Nicola Teague Grundy  
(10am Presbyter)  
021 274 1957 / 04 242 0176 
nicola@wesleychurch.org.nz 
... 
Rev Simote Taunga 
(Tongan Presbyter)  
021 033 3385/ simote@wesleychurch.org.nz 
 
 

 

 
 

Today’s Service 

Sunday 2rd June Combined Service, HC 

Worship Leader:  Rev. Utumau’u Pupulu 

Bible readers:  Samoan & Fijian  

Morning Tea:  Samoan  

 

Next Week’s Service 
Roster for 9th June, Pentecost 3 

Worship Leader: Hugh Laurenson 

Organist:  Vivien Chiu 

Notices and Welcome: Leatuavao Leatuavao 

Bible readers: Helen Grove 

Door Stewards:  Lepa & Sana Manuao 

Morning tea: Conway Family  

 

Lectionary Reading for next week, 9th June, Pentecost 3 
1 Sam 8:4-11(12-15), Ps 138, 2 Cor 4: 13-5: 1, MK 3: 20-35 

www.wesleychurch.org.nz 
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PARISH NOTICES 
 
Carpark Notices 

Due to car parking issues at the 
last combined service, the parish 
superintendent has agreed that 
any members of the parish 
arriving for combined services 
without stickers  will be asked to 
park their car elsewhere. Please 
see your congregation stewards 
after the service if you need a 
sticker for your car. Congregation 
parking sticker lists need to be 
given into the office.  
 
Conference Volunteers  
This year from September 8th to 
13th, we will be hosting 
conference. Needing volunteers 
to help out during the day. We are 
also having a cultural night on  
sept 9th, more info will be 
provided very soon. 
 
NO CHEWING GUM 
We have found a lot of chewing 
gum on pews. Please do not 
leave your chewing gum on pews 
as its very hard to take off.  
 
 
 

From DCM Wellington  
Huge shoutout to all the amazing 
volunteers and donors who 
supported Saturday's Foodbank 
Appeal! With your help, we 
collected 94 boxes of food to get 
us through winter. Thank you for 
making a difference in 
Wellington! We are so grateful. 

Wendy Conwell from 10am 
Congregation helping with DCM 
Foodbank donation sorting at 
Drama Christi. 
 
LOST PROPERTY 
Contact office if you have lost 
anything. 
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